	WEST VIRGINIA:
	At a special session of the County Commission, held for the County of Mercer, at the Courthouse thereof, on Thursday, January 25, 2018.
	Present:		Gene Buckner,		 	President
	Present:		Greg Puckett,			Commissioner
	Present:		Bill Archer,			Commissioner

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
THE MERCER COUNTY COMMISSION WILL MEET IN A SPECIAL SESSION ON THURSDAY, JANUARY 25, 2018, AT 2:00 P.M. IN THE COUNTY COMMISSION COURTROOM. THE PURPOSE OF THE MEETING IS TO DISCUSS THE TOWN OF MATOAKA.

[bookmark: _Hlk505760671]	RE:	TOWN OF MATOAKA
	At the start of the meeting a press release was read by Gene Buckner, President. This day on motion of Greg Puckett, Commissioner, seconded by Bill Archer, Commissioner, the Commission voted unanimously to approve payment to REI Consultants, Inc. in the amount of $551.65 to have the boil water advisory removed for the Town of Matoaka. Testing of the water has already been done and cleared for the advisory to come off. Funding will be taken from the Video Lottery Fund. 

It is ordered that this Commission be and is hereby adjourned until Tuesday, February 13, 2018. 
			                     													_____________________________________PRESIDENT

